


Important Reminders – Please keep for future Reference 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transportation Department 

Telephone Number 

204-422-6222 

Email: transportation@srsd.ca 

ESAS 

Telephone Number 

204-883-2182 

Email: sas@srsd.ca 

 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

 
 

February 1st – Kindergarten Registration 

February 8th – PD Day No school 

February 14th – Pancake Breakfast 

February 18th – Louis Riel Day No School 

February 19th – Pizza Day 

**Please note the change of date** 
 

 

March 11th – PD Day No School 

March 15th – Subway Day 

March 22nd – Admin Day No School 

March 25th – 29th – Spring Break No School 
 

 

April 12th – Pizza Day  

April 19th – Good Friday No School 
 

 

May 3rd – Admin Day No School 

May 17th – Subway Day 

May 20th – Victoria Day No School 
 

 

June 21st – Pizza Day 

June 27th – Last day of classes 

June 28th – Admin Day No School 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours 

8:35 a.m. – First Bell Rings 

8:45 a.m. – Second Bell Rings & Morning 

Announcements 

10:15 – 10:30 a.m. – Morning Recess 

11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. – Lunch Break 

2:00 – 2:15 p.m. – Afternoon Recess 

3:15 p.m. - Dismissal 

 

 
 

Parents Can Pay Online, visit 

https://srsd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

This link is also available at the bottom of our 

webpage at www.sas.srsd.mb.ca 

Click ”Get Started Today”! 

Reminders re: Absences 

If your child will be absent, we ask that you, the 

parent or guardian, please call or email the school by 

9:00 am. Please note: If your child is a bus student, 

you must also call the transportation department. 

Please remind your children that if they come in 

late, they must report to the office for a late slip.  

https://srsd.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.sas.srsd.mb.ca/


 

Classe de Mme Josée – 4/5 Immersion 
 

In December, our grade 4/5 immersion class entered a Scholastic contest where we had the opportunity 

to win Scholastic books for our classroom as well as for an organization within our community that 

worked with kids. The contest required us to draw a picture and write three things about what kindness 

meant to us. We then decided to nominate the St. Adolphe Child Care Center to win some books.  

We waited and waited, but got no response until… One day in January, our secretary called us to the 

office to pick up some Scholastic boxes. Mme Josée was very confused, as she had not yet ordered any 

books. To our surprise, we discovered that two students from our class, Joss and Violet, won the contest 

and we were able to add 50 new French books to our classroom library!  

On January 28th, our class went to visit the nursery kids from St. Adolphe Child Care Center to present 

them with their new French books. We also took the time to read some books with them.  

Our class will definitely enter more Scholastic contests to help fill our classroom library and to give 

the gift of reading. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Music With Mr. Reimer 

February will provide exciting opportunities for some of our students as the divisional Honour 

Band will be taking place February 1st and 12th. Students from schools across the division will 

convene at CSNC for two intense days of rehearsing before performing at a concert on 

February 12th at 6:30 with the three divisional high school bands. All are welcome to attend 

the performance! 

In preparation for our concert in April, our grade 7 and 8 students will be learning to 

improvise on their instruments. Improvisation is a technique whereby students make up a 

melody on the spot using a variety of strategies to make sure it matches with the 

accompaniment. We can’t wait to present some of these improvisations to the community. 

We continue to explore different places musically and the beginning of February will take us 

to Nova Scotia with a book and song about Viola Desmond. Students will learn rhythms, 

melodies, and speech patterns, all while learning about the impact she had on society! 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

THURSDAY FEB. 14 – Pancake Breakfast will return! The school will be organizing the event, with the 

support from PAC. More info to come via email in the next few days…tell your family and friends, 

neighbours too! All are welcome for this community event! 

 

PAC will also be launching a new fundraiser for the month of February – for the Joey’s Only Restaurant 

location at 166 Meadowood Ave. in St. Vital. Funds donated by the owner for this restaurant will go 

towards our fundraising for new A/C units for our school! 

 

The Glenlea Greenhouse plant order fundraiser will return for the SCGSC. Order forms and 

catalogues, along with info for online ordering will be coming home via email in the next few weeks. Time 

do dream about Spring… 

 

PAC/SCGSC  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January Jets Winners – Congratulations!! 
 

Early Years – Jack S. 

Middle years – Sarah V. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child must be 5 years of age by the end of December, 2018 and you 

must be in the catchment area of St. Adolphe. 

 

If you require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at 204-883-2182.  
 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten 2019-2020 

École St. Adolphe School 

 

 

 
 

  

Registration Date 

February 1st, 2018 

From 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

at the school office.  
 

Please bring along your child’s 

birth certificate. 



  

 

 

  

 

 Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   1  Day 2 

 
Kindergarten 

Registration 

 

 

2 

3 
 

 

 

4   Day 3 

 

 

5   Day 4 

 

 

 

 

6   Day 5 7   Day 6 
 

 

8   Day 1 

 
PD Day 

No School 

 

 

9 

 

 

 

 

10 

 

 

11  Day 2 

 

 

 

 

 

12  Day 3 
 

13  Day 4 

 
Gr. 8 Info 

Night - CSNC 

14  Day 5 

 
Pancake 

Breakfast 

 

15  Day 6 

 
Pancake 

Breakfast 

(Snow Date) 

16 

17 

 

 

 

 

18   

 
Louis Riel Day 

– No School 

 

19  Day 1 

 

Pizza Day 

 

 

 
 

 

Beard Day 

20  Day 2 
 

ESAS 

exchange 

group leaves 

for Québec 

 

 

 

Tuque Day 

21  Day 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sash/Ceinture 

Fléchée Day 

22  Day 4 

 
Swim Safe 

Training –  

Gr. 5 & 6 

 
 

 

Voyageur 

outfit Day 

23 

 

 

 

24 

 

 

 

 

25  Day 5 

 

 

 

 

 

26  Day 6 

 

27   Day 1 

 
ESAS 

exchange 

group returns 

from Québec 

28  Day 2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
École St. Adolphe School - 444 La Seine Street - St. Adolphe, MB   R5A 1C2 

Phone – 204-883-2182     Fax – 204-883-2612      Transportation – 1-204-422-6222 

 

 
 

Parents Can Pay Online, visit 

https://srsd.schoolcashonline.com 

or www.sas.srsd.mb.ca 

Festival Du Voyageur Week 

Week 

http://www.sas.srsd.mb.ca/


















http://www.srmb.ca/
http://www.srmb.ca/


http://www.srmb.ca/
http://www.srmb.ca/




https://www.southernhealth.ca/finding-care/health-info-for-you/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/
https://www.southernhealth.ca/whats-happening/nutritional-newsletters/




https://www.southernhealth.ca/finding-care/health-info-for-you/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/
https://www.southernhealth.ca/whats-happening/nutritional-newsletters/



